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Message from the Headteacher 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

Last week we focused on the values of Courage throughout the week. We had some lovely, thoughtful 
nominations from pupils. Remember we love to hear about how the children are showing and sharing our 
school values at home!  

 

This week in our school values meeting, not only will we be introducing this week’s value of Understanding, 
we will also be looking at Neurodiversity Week. Pupils will also be doing activities related to Neurodiversity 
throughout the week and so please remember to as your children about what they have been learning.  

 

Finally, we wanted to make you aware that some of our children are having conversation in school about 
video games that they are not old enough to play. Please remind any older siblings that these games have 
age restrictions for a reason and that they should not allow younger siblings to play. We are also aware that 
monitoring the use of games and IT equipment can sometimes be a challenge and so I have included some 
useful information on parental controls and setting boundaries in relation to gaming.  

 

Have a fantastic week! 

 

Kind Regards  

 

Mr M Hooper  

Headteacher 

 

Values at Stepping Stones 

The Value of the week is Understanding 

 

This week the value we will be discussing Understanding. We will be 
discussing what this can both look and feel like to each of us, daily. We 
will be explaining to the children how taking time to understand others, 
is taking time to empathise. Empathy is understanding how someone 
else is feeling and to understand the situation they are in. “Putting 
yourself in someone else’s shoes”. Empathy helps you to become a 
better friend, classmate and citizen. Please do take the time to discuss 
this value with your child at home and let us know when they have 
been able to show understanding within the family. We love to be able 
to celebrate home nominations for our Values’ Board in school each 
week.  
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Can-do Colin 

Finally, Can-do Colin has been out and about this weekend again – we can’t wait to hear about all of 
his adventures – please do remember to send in some photos of his exploits with your child into Class 

Dojo. Thank you - we really do value your input from home.       

 

 

This week’s Headteacher awards are as follows: 

Alfie M 

Molly  

Peter 

 

2nd April – World Autism Awareness Day 

On Wednesday 2nd April, we will be learning about World Autism Day. The pupils we take 
part in activities within the classes where they will learn more about Autism and 
neurodiversity.  

  

 

Wednesday 19th March is (Maple Class) parents and carers meetings via Teams – 

Mr Holt will inform you of your meeting time and send out a Teams link in advance of the 

meeting.  

 

21st March Winmarleigh Day Camp 3  

Winmarleigh Day Camp 3 will take place this Friday 21st March. Any pupils attending will 

be bringing home a permission letter.  

 

Week Commencing 10/03/2025 – 14/03/2025 = Our attendance 94%. 

Well done all! 

 

Thank you for your continued support and for mirroring our ethos and values at home.  

Please remember that we are here to support you and you can contact Mrs Armstrong (Family Support – Monday, 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday). 

Mr Hooper and the whole staff team at Stepping Stones School 
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